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  Letter dated 24 December 2012 from the President of the  
Security Council to the Secretary-General 
 
 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 19 December 2012 
(S/2012/958), concerning the issuance of the report requested in the statement of the 
President of the Security Council of 19 January 2012 (S/PRST/2012/1) on the rule 
of law and transitional justice in conflict and post-conflict societies, has been 
brought to the attention of the members of the Council. 

 The members of the Security Council have taken note that there will be delays 
in the issuance of the report. It is the wish of the Council that the report be 
submitted to it as close to the due date as possible. 
 
 

(Signed) Mohammed Loulichki 
President of the Security Council 

 


